
14. PROPOSED POLICIES AND PRACTICES EMPLOYED IN THE
MANAGEMENT OF THE COUNCIL'S NON-OPERATIONAL PROPERTY
ASSETS (TNRP/CPP)

The Panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Finance and Property Services advising of the proposed
amendments to the policies and practices to be employed by the Head of
Finance and Property Services in the management of the council’s non-
operational property portfolio (otherwise known as the Tenanted Non-
Residential Portfolio (TNRP) and Commercial Property Portfolio (CPP).

The Panel was asked to note the following recommendations that it was
intended to present to Council Executive :-

1. Notes the amendments and updated approach to the policies and
practices contained within this report.

2. Notes the content of the proposed policies and practices employed
in the management of the council’s non-operational property assets
contained within Appendix 1 of the report.

Decision

1. To note the content of the report; and

2. To agree that the report be presented to a future meeting of
Council Executive for approval.

.


